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Notification of Suspension

High Desert Broadcasting LL.C (“High Desert™) constructed FM Translator
Station K259BD, Rosamond, California consistent with its underlying construction
permit and filed a license to cover the construction in FCC File No: BLFT-
20070817ACO.

From the start of operation, K259BD experienced frequency inter-modulation
problems that High Desert was unable to fix given the FM Translator’s licensed operating
parameters. For this reason, K259BD was shut down on August 27, 2007 after ten days
of operation. High Desert subsequently filed an application to modify the FM
Translator’s license in order to resolve the FM Translator’s inter-modulation problems.
See FCC File No: BPFT-20070830ADW. Today the FCC granted authority for these
modifications and issued the new construction permit. As soon as High Desert is able to
implement the modifications, K259BD will resume operations.



